
   

                    Date: 19/09/2025 

 

Reschedule of Department-wise University Level Test for Admission 
on Vacant Seats for UG and PG Programmes 

 

This is to notify to all the concerned that the Department-wise University Level Test for 

Admission on Vacant Seats for UG and PG programmes is rescheduled on 24th 

September, 2025 instead of 22nd September, 2025. 

 

 

Central Admission Committee 2025-26 

   
 


